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Dineen Czar (left), St. Paul Parish Executive Manager, and Haidee Todora (right), St. Paul 

Catholic School Principal, accept a $3,990.00 check from the Keith Jakel Memorial 

Scholarship Fund.   

 

 

  KEITH JAKEL MEMORIAL FUND GIVES SCHOLARSHIP 

The Keith Jakel Scholarship Committee (Randy Kohlbrecher, Tina Fohne, and Steve Frey), 

with the help of the Highland Area Community Foundation, has established a memorial 

scholarship pass through fund for a full tuition scholarship for St. Paul Catholic School 

each year.  This is the 10th year for this scholarship.   

The committee also awards two $1,000.00 scholarships each year to Highland High 

School graduating seniors to attend a vocational school.   

If you have any questions regarding these scholarships, please contact Terry Riffel at the 

Highland Area Community Foundation at 618/654-4727 or by email at info@hacf.org.   
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